
Attachment #8 

Appointments to the Lynchburg Regional Business Alliance Executive Committee 

Local Governments who are members of the Regional Business Alliance have two seats on the 
Alliance Executive Committee.  Lynchburg and Amherst County have filled those seats for the 
past four years.  Staff recommends that we begin to rotate the appointments and further 
recommends that the Campbell and Bedford representatives on the Alliance Board be invited to 
serve for a two year term beginning July 1, 2020, with our thanks to Bonnie Svrcek and Dean 
Rodgers for their service over the past years. 


